
Dear Chair Sosa, Vice-Chairs Chaichi and Osborne and Members of the CommiƩee: 
 
Animal racing is a cruel undertaking. The managers of the “sport” push the dogs in Greyhound racing to maximum 
performance for financial gain with minimal financial outlay. This results in dogs racing while injured and living in 
inhumane condiƟons. I urge you to stop fueling this cruel situaƟon worldwide. Oregonians are beƩer than that. 


